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Urban Planning Committee Report 
Heritage Valley - Edmonton Public Schools High School Partnership 
Opportunity 

 
Recommendation of the Committee 

1. That $5.5 million from the Community Facility Partner Capital Grant be 
utilized in 2019-2021 to fund recreation amenities within the new Dr. Anne 
Anderson High School facility. 

2. That a licence agreement between the City of Edmonton and Edmonton 
Public School Board, as outlined in Attachment 1 of the July 3, 2018, 
Citizen Services report CR_6093, be approved, and that the agreement be 
acceptable in form and content to the City Manager. 

History 

At the July 3, 2018, Urban Planning Committee meeting, the July 3, 2018, 
Citizen Services report CR_6093 was considered. 
 
Attachment 

July 3, 2018, Citizen Services report CR_6093 
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